ABW CAR HIRE & TAXI SERVICE T/A ABW Z CARZ

UNIT 28a, TOWERS ROAD LITTLE THURROCK GRAYS, ESSEX RM17 6ST

Admin: 01375 399391 Fax: 01375 374637

Vat registration number 769 6508 73 E-mail: enquiries@zcarzexpress.co.uk

FRANK BENNETT ROY ALLERY

Mr P Adams Civic Offices Grays Essex

02/09/2011

Dear Mr Adams

Regarding the Proposal from Thurrock Council to increase the cost of the Licensing of Vehicles and Drivers.

We find the cost of your proposal in the current economic climate is totally unacceptable given the fact that redundancies are occurring and people are taking wage cuts. We find it hard to comprehend the dramatic increase in the fee .

We feel greater consultation between the Company owners and the Council is needed ,before such draconian measures are put into place. We strongly disagree with these measures being brought into effect at this given time .

Yours Sincerely

Mr R Allery

Mr F Bennett

Adams, Paul

From: Miles, Danielle

Sent: 05 September 2011 08:52

To: Adams, Paul
Subject: FW: F.A.O Robin

From: Enquiries [mailto:enquiries@tilburytaxis.co.uk]

Sent: 02 September 2011 16:01

To: Miles, Danielle Subject: Re: F.A.O Robin

Dear Danielle

On behalf of every driver that works for Tilbury Taxis full time and part time that they all feel that the new increase in fees are unfair on the trade.

The main reason for this is they feel that Thurrock Council are not looking at the amount of business that is in Thurrock but are listening to a

officer that has worked in a different Borough and wants Thurrock to be the same.

This is unfair as I say on the trade and the genral public as private hire companies will just put the prices up to compersate there loss.

So please look at this agian and come up with a resonable increase.

Kind regards

Tilbury Taxis

---- Original Message -----From: <u>Miles, Danielle</u>

To: Enquiries

Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 3:29 PM

Subject: F.A.O Robin

The consultation regarding the fees will end at close of play today.

The information in this e-mail and any attachment(s) are intended to be confidential and may be legally privileged. Access to and use of its content by anyone else other than the addressee (s) may be unlawful and will not be recognised by Thurrock Council for business purposes. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. Thurrock Council cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of this message as it has been transmitted over a public network.

Any opinions expressed in this document are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Thurrock Council.

Any attachment(s) to this message has been checked for viruses, but please rely on your own virus checker and procedures.

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under the UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation these contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

All e-mail sent to or from this address will be processed by Thurrock Council's corporate e-mail system and may be subject to scrutiny by someone other than the addressee.

This message has been checked for all known viruses by the MessageLabs Virus Control Centre. For further information visit http://www.messagelabs.com/stats.asp

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email

No virus found in this incoming message. Checked by AVG - www.avg.com Version: 8.5.449 / Virus Database: 271.1.1/3871 - Release Date: 09/01/11 18:34:00

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email

This message has been checked for all known viruses by the MessageLabs Virus Control Centre. For further information visit http://www.messagelabs.com/stats.asp